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Thank you for considering my testimony.   

Senate Bill 429 is not a solution to gun violence or suicide prevention—it is a feel-

good 

measure that restricts rights and puts Oregonians at greater risk. The focus should 

be on 

mental health support, law enforcement resources, and education, rather than 

infringing on 

Second Amendment rights and delaying self-defense. Lawmakers should reject SB 

429 and 

instead invest in proven strategies that genuinely protect Oregonians. 

I strongly oppose, please vote no.  


